
The Hospitality and Tourism Management Studies Program would like to officially 

change its name to Hospitality, Tourism, and Events Management Studies.  However, 

the program would still utilize the acronym HTMS and this will NOT alter the degree 

designation, nor change the admission, or graduate standards.  It is simply a change in 

the name of the major to better reflect the program's purpose and content. 

The change in name comes after approval of a revamped curriculum that has placed 

more focus on Events Management, particularly in the Atlantic City Market.  For the past 

few years the HTMS Faculty have realized the increase in students attending the HTMS 

Program with Events Management as a career choice. Over the past two years the 

HTMS Program Faculty worked on the curriculum to better reflect the Events 

Management Industry. 

Rationale:  

Over the past eight years the Hospitality and Tourism Management Studies (HTMS) 

Program Faculty began to realize that more and more HTMS students were hoping to 

enter the field of Events Management upon graduation. Eventually, the number of 

students who were choosing Events Management as a career path had increased to the 

point in which they were a majority of the HTMS student body. At that time, the program 

only offered one course in Events Management which was an elective.  In 2017 we 

began to revamp our curriculum to reflect this change in our student body. We decided 

to start by incorporating “Areas of Interest” for our students to better guide them when 

choosing electives, Events Management was one of those “Areas of Interest” along with 

three others. For this change we added several courses that focus on Events 





about Stockton’s HTMS undergraduate which will train students how to plan, design and 

execute celebrations, special events, and conferences. This annual event will also serve 

to market the HTMS Program and it’s commitment to Events Management. 

 

 

 


